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Please do not end vote by mail. We should all be doing everything we can to make it 

easier for people to participate in democracy, not harder. Taking away vote by mail 

would ensure that only the privileged had their voices heard, as not everyone has the 

ability to take off work, time to wait at a polling place, transportation, or are physically 

able to vote in person. These are often the most vulnerable people in our society and 

whose lives are most impacted day to day by changes to policy and representatives 

we vote for. I say no to voting in person on Election Day!  


